
72nd Annual Oil & Gas Law Conference Moved to April 2021 

IEL has moved the 72nd Annual Oil & Gas Law Conference in Houston from its usual 
February date to April 22-23, 2021in hopes that the two-month delay will allow the conference 
to be held in person, in addition to being offered online. IEL is already making modifications to 
ensure that in-person attendance is safe and will, of course, continue to monitor the news, 
recommendations, and regulations in making its final decisions regarding the Conference. 
Regardless of whether in person attendance is possible, the Conference will take place and be 
available to attend remotely online on  April 22-23, 2021. 

The conference is free to all Advisory Board Members, except those who joined as a 
member under the new, non-Annual Conference membership rate. 

New Conference for Advisory Board Members in February 2021 

Although IEL is moving the 72nd Annual Oil & Gas Law Conference to April 2021, 
IEL’s Advisory Board will still meet during IEL’s new, online conference exclusively for 
Advisory Board members set for the week of February 15, 2021. This conference will expand on 
the usual topics featured at IEL’s Annual Oil & Gas Law Conference and  CLE programs.  

The main portion of the conference will be on February 18, 2021 The Advisory Board 
will meet the day before, on February 17, and the various practice committee programs and 
meetings will take place on February 16, 17, and 19. Additional details regarding this conference 
will be provided soon. 


